
 

   NEWSLETTER 
14 April 2023 

 

WELCOME 
BACK FOR 
TERM 2! 

 
After the short break we are 
back to work with a term which 
is going to be very busy.  Work started 
straight away in the classrooms, and it 
was great to have all our children back.   
 
Parent meetings kicked off for the 
Primary Sector yesterday and Extra-
murals start on Monday for the whole 
school.  A reminder that you need to 
complete the sign up if you have not 
done so already.   
We hope it will be an awesome term for 
everyone. 

Our Grade 3 classes were 
involved in measuring on 
Day 1. 

 

   Upcoming Events 
 

• Extra Murals start  17 April 

• World Book Day dress up civvies R5 Karri  21 April 

• Freedom Day  27 April 

• School Holiday  28 April 

• Nite Gala  4 May 

• PTA Fun Market Day  27 May 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 
 
 
 

 

 

 

 

 



 

FROM THE SPORTS OFFICE 
Winter Sports season is upon us and we have a lot to look forward to. The netball 
fixtures are in full swing with our first fixture taking place on Wednesday, 19 April 
against Bergvliet whilst the soccer fixtures kick-off a bit later in the term. 
On that note, we look forward to the Netball World Cup being hosted in Cape Town as 
well as the Women's Soccer World Cup where South Africa will be represented.  
 
We are in the fortunate position to be able to offer swimming all year round with a 
heated pool and whilst the load shedding may have an effect on electricity, we have 
endeavoured to keep the pool warm at a comfortable 26 degrees. This does aid us in 
ensuring our swimming lessons during PE can be completed.  Our heated pool gives us a 
competitive advantage which we must take advantage of. 
Please ensure that you have signed your child(ren) up for the extramural programme as 
we want to expose the learners to as much sport and cultural activity as possible. There 
is a possibility that your child may choose to participate in more than one sport which is 
fantastic however, should there be a clash, your child will have to choose which sport is 
their first choice. This information then needs to be communicated to the various 
coaches so that the selection process is made easier and clearer.  
 
“Make sure your worst enemy doesn’t live between your own two ears.” —Laird 
Hamilton – Pro Surfer 
 

CONGRATULATIONS NOAH! 

Noah Smith participated in his first SA CUP 
National BMX Racing event over the Easter 
Weekend which had all the clubs from the country as well as a few riders from 
Zimbabwe competing.  It was 2 days of intense racing with loads of excitement as well 
as some spectacular crashes (Noah had a major crash in the second finals when he was 
in the running for a silver medal).  Noah managed a 3rd-place finish and brought home a 
bronze medal.  Well done Noah – Proudly CBPS! 



CONGRATULATIONS BEN! 
Ben Esterhuyse came 1st in the 
U14 division and 3rd in the U16 
division at the recent competition 
in Scottsborough, KZN.  
He will be competing again this 
weekend at Muizenberg on 
Friday. Well done Ben- Proudly 
CBPS! 
 
 

PTA NEWS 
 
TERM 3 MEETING 
Please join us at the prep campus in the staffroom at 8am next Wednesday 19 April to 
plan May’s Autumn Market and other upcoming projects.   
 
SWIMATHON 2023 
All Swimathon forms plus the sponsorship money needs to be returned to school by 
next Thursday, 20 April. If you missed your chance to sponsor your child and support the 
school, you can always do it now! Awards will be handed out once all the forms are in.  
 
BOOK DONATIONS 
Please clear out your books shelves and send 
any unwanted books to school for our book sale 
at the market. All books welcome… recipe, 
coffee table, children’s, travel, fiction, 
biographies. 
They can be left with Ms Michelle or Ms Rene at 
the reception areas of each campus. 
e some Newsletter reminders for upcoming events: 
 

MY SCHOOL SIGN-UP 
Thank you to everyone who has 
nominated CBPS as their beneficiary 
on the Woolworths MySchool cards. 
There will be another sign-up 
opportunity next week Wednesday at 
the Grade R campus between 7.30 
and 8.30am if you missed it this 
week.  
 



COFFEE MORNINGS 
Barista On Move (BOM) is at the green circle at the prep 
campus every Wednesday morning from 7.30am. They 
sell a range of excellent coffees, and it is a great way to 
catch up and meet fellow parents. Even if your child is at 
the primary campus, feel free to come and grab a coffee. 
  
 

THANK YOU SEAPOINT SPAR!   
LOOKING AFTER OUR COMMUNITY! 

 

Sea Point Spar made a 
donation of Easter Eggs 
to our school this week.  
We were delighted to be 
able to share these with 
other schools in our 
area.  This donation from 
Spar enabled all the 
children at Ellerton 
Primary, Prestwich 
Primary and Hangberg 
Pre-Primary to enjoy a 
chocolate treat! 
 
 

 

CONQUESTA ENTRIES 

 

A reminder that entries for the Conquesta close on 19 
April. Get your entries in, you don't want to miss out. 
 
 

 
WORLD BOOK DAY 
Changing lives through a love of books and reading 
Next Friday, we will be celebrating World Book Day! Come 
dressed up in your finest - you can be any character from a 
book or movie. A R5 donation, which can be paid via Karri, 
will go towards supporting our wonderful library. World 
Book Day is a worthy initiative with over 100 countries 
participating. In a world of many distractions, the message 
to children is that reading is fun, relevant, exciting and has 
the power to change lives. 



 

  



 

 

 

  



  



  

KARATE FOR SCHOLARS: 
Give your child an advantage, counter bullying, create confidence, self-esteem and co-

ordination, BUT in the process have FUN! Daily Karate classes 5 days a week in Green 

Point. Boys and Girls from 4 years on. Ph Shihan Bas van Stenis 083 538 5643. 

E-mail bas@kyokushincapetown.co.za Face Book KYOKUSHIN KARATE GREEN 

POINT CAPE TOWN cost R1290.00 per school term.  

 

We prefer teaching children at our club, as the environment 

 is more conducive to install the necessary discipline essential 

 in learning martial arts. 

 

 



 
 



 



 HANDYMAN PRO ON THE GO: 

• Small renovations: including 

• Tiling, painting & minor plumbing 

• Flooring & carpentry 

      CONTACT TIM : 078 990 5594 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 



  

 

 


